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Reunion Planning Info

Dear '54 Friends
I have agreed to keep up the class information and help plan any possible future reunions.

However, my class e-mail list was recently wiped out, and I am starting again. Please send me your e-mail address (prncpl@cox.net or prncpl@hotmail.com) and any others you have. 

This WHS website is wonderful and a great way to keep in touch. On my personal website < http://home.comcast.net/~prncpld/index.htm > is a section about our class with photos and bios. Scroll down the right side till you find it and then click on. 

Thanks

Dolores Wolfe Hansen Nelson
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